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0.1256 rounded off to the nearest 
thousandth is 0.126

Answer: 

0.0551 rounded off to the nearest 
hundredth is 0.055

Answer: 

10.0678 rounded off to the nearest 
thousandth is 1.068

Answer: 

0.4551 rounded off to the nearest 
thousandth is 0.455

Answer: 

0.0087 rounded off to the nearest 
tenth is 0.01

Answer: 

0.8006 rounded off to the nearest 
thousandth is 0.801

Answer: 

0.1243 rounded off to the nearest 
hundredth is 0.12

Answer: 

0.6501 rounded off to the nearest 
thousandth is 0.651

Answer: 

0.1037 rounded off to the nearest 
thousandth is 0.103

Answer: 

0.2285 rounded off to the nearest 
thousandth is 0.229

Answer: 

0.1809 rounded off to the nearest 
thousandth is 0.18

Answer: 

4.1553 rounded off to the nearest 
thousandth is 0.155

Answer: 

Are the following statements true or false?
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Answers

0.1256 rounded off to the nearest 
thousandth is 0.126

Answer: true

0.0551 rounded off to the nearest 
hundredth is 0.055

Answer: false

10.0678 rounded off to the nearest 
thousandth is 1.068

Answer: false

0.4551 rounded off to the nearest 
thousandth is 0.455

Answer: true

0.0087 rounded off to the nearest 
tenth is 0.01

Answer: false

0.8006 rounded off to the nearest 
thousandth is 0.801

Answer: true

0.1243 rounded off to the nearest 
hundredth is 0.12

Answer: true

0.6501 rounded off to the nearest 
thousandth is 0.651

Answer: false

0.1037 rounded off to the nearest 
thousandth is 0.103

Answer: false

0.2285 rounded off to the nearest 
thousandth is 0.229

Answer: true

0.1809 rounded off to the nearest 
thousandth is 0.18

Answer: false

4.1553 rounded off to the nearest 
thousandth is 0.155

Answer: false

Are the following statements true or false?


